
Dear parents

This week has seen Year 5 have their
workshop with PC Callum. We hope they
have told you all about it. There will be
workshops for other year groups in the
coming weeks. 

Another exciting event this week was the
PTA Fathers Day breakfast. This was a huge
success and we are so grateful to the PTA
for organising such wonderful events for our
families. 

Today in assembly I spoke to the children to
remind them about how we need to be GCA
role models all the time in school. This will
be something we are focussing on in school
over the coming weeks and I would
appreciate your support in speaking to your
child/children about how we can show we
are a role model. 

Final reminder that the book fair is in the
reception area until Tuesday morning so do
come and have a look with your child. 

Have a wonderful weekend

Mrs Ruck

Upcoming Events

12TH-14TH JUNE -
SCHOLASTIC BOOK

FAYRE 

17TH JUNE - ART WEEK
 

21ST JUNE - GCA ART
EXHIBITION 

27TH JUNE - Y3
SLEEPING UNDER THE

STARS 

9TH JULY PTA ZOO
TRIP

12TH JULY NURSERY
PARTY

12TH JULY REC-Y6
SPORTS DAY

5TH JULY SUMMER
FAYRE
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